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INFORMATION AND INSTRUCTION FOR 
OUT-OF STATE WINE ONLY PACKAGE STORE PERMIT 

 
Enclosed is your application for the Out-of-State Wine Only Package Store Permit.  
Please be advised, prior to issuance of your permit, you will be required to participate in 
an interview process to be scheduled by telephone or in person. 
 
Effective September 1, 2009, this permit will be issued for two years.  You MUST renew 
for the entire two-year period.  Mail the original application, along with the correct permit 
fee, to the Texas Alcoholic Beverage Commission, P.O. Box 13127, Austin, Texas 
78711.  Keep duplicate for your files.  The total amount of fees plus surcharges to cover 
the two-year period MUST be paid at the time of renewal.  Fees may NOT be prorated 
or refunded.  The fee must be paid with a Cashier’s Check, Money Order, or Firm 
Check from a corporate permittee made payable to the Comptroller of Public Accounts.  
Personal checks are not accepted. 
 
If you have any questions regarding your permit application, please contact the 
Licensing Division of the Texas Alcoholic Beverage Commission at (512) 206-3360. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Amy Harrison 
Director 


